
FOI 24/074 - Freedom of Information Request

MHRA Customer Services <MHRACustomerServices@mhra.gov.uk>
Sun 04/02/2024 14:11
To:

FOI 24/074
 
Dear 
 
Thank you for your email of 23 January where you have asked:
 
1.           From 1st

January 2023 to
31th December
2023 how many
shifts has your
Trust/Health Board
used OFF-
Frameworks
agencies for?

2.           Within this
timeframe please
list the number of
shifts by ward or
department that
they were utilised
in.

3.           Within this
same time frame
please state OFF-
Framework agency
spend Nurses
ONLY.

4.           Please list
any suppliers with
a general Band 5
day charge rate of
over £55 per hour
that were been
booked for the
Trust in this time
period (1/1/23-
31/12/23)

5.           Who is
responsible for
managing the
recruitment of
temporary staff
and what is their
work email
address



You don't often get email from 

 
 
We confirm that we do not hold this information you have requested.
 
We regulate medicines, medical devices and blood components for transfusion in the UK
and the following link of our website provides information on our work
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/medicines-and-healthcare-products-
regulatory-agency/about
 
If you have any request that relate specifically to our work you are welcome to contact us.
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date
you receive this response and addressed to: info@mhra.gov.uk
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.
 
If you were to remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you would have the
right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Please bear in mind
that the Information Commissioner will not normally review our handling of your request
unless you have first contacted us to conduct an internal review. The Information
Commissioner can be contacted at:
 
Information Commissioner’s Office
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF
 
Or online via: https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/foi-and-eir-complaints/foi-and-eir-
complaints/
 
Yours sincerely,
 
 
MHRA Customer Experience Centre
Communications and engagement team
Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency
10 South Colonnade, Canary Wharf, London E14 4PU
Telephone 020 3080 6000
 
From: 
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 10:38 AM
Subject: FOI 24/074 - Freedom of Information Request
 

Hi,
 
I hope this email finds you well.
 
I am hoping you can help me by answering the below questions.
 
1.           From 1st
January 2023 to
31th December
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